
 
April 2024 
 
Greetings from Department Headquarters. 
 
Thank you, to the units who submitted their dues increased, to Department Headquarters.  If 
your unit did not submit the form, your dues will be the same as the 23-24 membership year. 
 
Unused credits from members paying online should have received their checks. 
 
Starting this month, units will receive a check from Wells Fargo.  Department will send an email 
to the Unit president with the amount of the check. 

 
IF UNITS DO NOT CASH THE CHECK WITH IN 90 DAYS DEPARTMENT WILL NOT 
ISSUE ANOTHER CHECK UNLESS THE ERROR IS ON END. 
 

REPORTS  REPORTS  REPORTS  REPORTS  REPORTS 
 

It’s that time of the year!  Reports are due to Program Chairman on or before May 1, 2024.  All 
the report forms are on the website.  The report forms are now FILLABLE! 
 
When sending your report to the Department Chairman please copy President Rose and 
Department on your email. 
 
Don’t forget the Unit Impact Report.  This report is due to Department on or before May 1, 
2024. 
 
There is a link to the Unit Impact Report on the Department website.  Members Resources → 
10 Department Awards and Narratives // Impact Report // National Award Forms 
 
Mandates:  Thank you to the units who have paid Department mandates; 85% of the units have 
paid their mandates. 
 
The following units have NOT paid their mandates. 

1, 3, 8, 9, 37, 46, 84, 88, 90, 103, 107, 114, 125, 130, 141 
 
REMINDER mandates must be paid 30 days before Department Convention, if not your unit will 
lose their right to vote at Department Convention 
 
 

Ed
ucating

Tomorrow’s Veterans Today



Special Project:  President Rose’s Special Project this year is Girls State.  Shannon Mead is the 
Special Project Chairman.  If you would like Shannon to attend your Unit or District meeting or 
have any questions, contact Shannon at shannonmead@live.com or 623-521-1269. 
 
Poppy:  You can still order poppies; however, your unit will not be eligible for Department 
awards because they were not ordered on or before September 30.  The Poppy order form can 
be found on the Department website.  (Member Resources --> 7. Special Forms) 
 
Membership:  “AZ-Diterod, Sledding to Our Goals 23-24””.  Membership is everyone’s job.  
Thank you to EVERYONE who has renewed, recruited, or rejoined members.  As of the writing 
of this bulletin, Arizona is 883 members above this time last year!  THANK YOU to all who is 
working membership. 
 

As of March 27, 2024, Arizona is in second place in the Western Division.           Keep up the 
awesome work.  Our very own Jan Cushing, Western Division National Vice President, will be 
making Department visits.  Let’s show her Arizona is the BEST IN THE WEST! 
 
Don’t hold on to membership, please send in weekly.  One transmittal per envelope. 
 
The weekly membership report is posted on Friday’s on the Department website. 
 
If your Unit would like full access to ALA MIS, the ALA MIS access form must be completed and 
sent to Department along with your payment.  The form can be found on the Department 
website under Member Resources → 7. Special Forms 
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2024 Directory Updates 

 
Unit 44 
New email address for the Unit. 
 
auxiliary@azpost44.org 
 


